
logoImage not found or type unknown

Banco Popular Announces Adjusted Hours of
Operations for St. Croix Branches Next Week
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Banco Popular building in Old San Juan, Puerto Rico.  By. VI CONSORTIUM 

Banco Popular announced Thursday that due to a migration update on the branches' service
systems in St. Croix, branches will operate next week on a special schedule. 

Beginning Monday, December 7, the Sunshine Mall and Orange Grove branches will provide
services from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m., and the Sunny Isle branch will operate on its regular
schedule from 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.

On Tuesday, December 8, all branches will provide services regularly from 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.,
and on Wednesday December 9, the Sunny Isles branch will be closed.
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The Sunshine Mall and Orange Grove branches will operate from 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.
Thursday, December 10, the Sunny Isles branch will provide services 9:00 a.m. to 2:00p.m. The
Sunshine Mall and Orange Grove will operation from 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Friday, December 11,
all St. Croix branches will resume their normal operating hours.

ATM and commercial night depository will be available at all Popular locations, according to the
release. TeleBanco services will remain available 24 hours, seven days a week.

For assistance, clients may call 1-888-724-3659. Any additional changes in operations will be
notified through social networks and news media, the bank said. Popular reminded its clients that
they can count on the digital banking tools available to conduct their transactions. To learn about
the digital services available, visit: www.popular.vi/online-banking/
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